
Wake Education Partnership 
FAST Learning Centers

In collaboration with the YMCA of the Triangle, Wake
Education Partnership will use the 2021 Ribbon of
Hope funding to assist underserved K–12 students
from Wake County. Students will attend virtual
classes, complete schoolwork, and engage in
enrichment activities. The project addresses students’
educational and social needs during school closures
due to the pandemic.
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